
ANNOUNCEMENTS
07/14/2024



Welcome 
Visiting Guests

We thank our guests for 
visiting us today.  If this 
is your first time, please 
stand! 👏👏👏 We pray 
our worship experience 
is a blessing to you, and 
we look forward to 
seeing you again soon.





Invitation
We are invited to Silver 
Springs for their Annual 
Women’s Day Program 
today at 3:00 PM. Thank 
you!



Gospel Line 
Dancing

The Gospel Line Dancing 
Class for this week has 
been canceled.  Thank 
you!



Safety and Security Training

The Anderson County 
Sheriff's Department will 
present safety and security 
training at the church this 
Thursday at 6:00 PM.  The 
training is open to the 
entire congregation.  We 
hope to see you there.



Healthy Spirit Ministry

Our Healthy Spirit Ministry 
will be available for blood 
pressure monitoring next 
Sunday after service in the 
overflow area of the 
sanctuary.  Don’t miss this 
opportunity to have your 
vitals checked.  Thank you!   
 









Invitation
Rock Hill Baptist Church invites us to celebrate 
with them, Rev. Bobby Lee's retirement and 
birthday on September 7th and 8th. There is a 
banquet on the 7th at S.B. Neely Gym-Auditorium 
at 5:00 PM and Sunday services on the 8th at Rock 
Hill Baptist Church at 3:00 PM. Banquet tickets 
are $30 and must be purchased by August 15th.  
For more information, stop by the business office.


